
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 3 October 
 
Dear families 
 
Year 11 Final Climb Evening 
 
I am delighted to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Final Climb Evening on Thursday 9 October from 5.00pm – 6.30pm 
in the Main Hall. 
 
This important evening is designed to support both students and parents as our Year 11s make their final climb towards GCSE 
success and prepare for the exciting opportunities that lie ahead. 
 
During the evening, you will receive: 

• Year 11 mock exam timetables 
• Afterschool revision timetable 
• Revision resources and subject-specific revision lists 
• Guidance from subject specialists to help ensure the very best outcomes for your child 
 

We will also host a Post-16 and Careers Fair, where a wide range of providers will be available to advise and guide students in 
choosing their next steps. Attending providers include: 

 
• Carmel College 
• Childwall Sixth Form 
• Archbishop Blanch 
• Archbishop Beck 
• Knowsley Community College 
• Hugh Baird College 
• Steven Gerrard Academy 
• City of Liverpool College 
• LLS 
• Shaping Futures (interview support) 
• Careers Connect advisors 
 

This event will provide invaluable information and opportunities to help your child make informed choices about their future 
and achieve the best possible GCSE outcomes. 
 
We strongly encourage all Year 11 students and parents/carers to attend this evening, as the information shared will play a 
key role in supporting your child both in their exams and in planning their next stage in education. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
S Rittenberg  
 
Mrs Rittenberg 
Assistant Vice Principal  


